

Dear Colleagues
Most of you will now be aware that we are now processing our OH referrals online.

This new process started on the 16 April 2012 for schools.

It has however been brought to our attention that a lot of the schools, if not all, have recently upgraded to the new version of Internet Explorer, (IE9)

The Cohort system (new online management referral system) is compatible with versions 7 & 8 only
.

Our Systems provider has provided the details required to convert to Internet Explorer IE8, which I have included below?
You may however wish to check with your ICT support before undertaking this amendment, to ensure that it will not disrupt your current system processes
 
Please find below the steps mentioned on the phone in order to put Internet Explorer into IE8 mode:
 
· Start Internet Explorer and browse to the Online Man Ref website
· Press the F12 key on the keyboard to open the Developer Tools window
· On the main menu set both the Browser Mode and Document Mode options to IE8 (please see the example below):
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· Once done close the Developer Tools and refresh the Online Man Ref website
· Log in and let me know if you continue to experience the error.
 
With regards to the error in Cohort: We’re currently investigating this error and we’ll let you know once we have more information.
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused
Regards

Occupational Health Service
